
 
Notice Date:  October 21, 2020 
To:   Georgia Medicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Health Care Claims Payment/Advice (835) Enhancements 
 

Summary 
CareSource is implementing enhancements to the outbound 835 EDI files to better 
accommodate provider requests and support claims reconciliation. The following data will be 
added to Explanation of Provider Payment (EPP) and the Outbound 835s providers receive 
from ECHO Health, Inc. as our provider payment partner: The EPP will now display the Georgia 
Hospital add-on amount in the claim header, and the AMT*ZO will now be present in the 835 to 
pass the add on value.  

 
Questions? 
Contact Provider Services at 1-855-202-1058 if you have any questions. 
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